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Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are proud to celebrate our kindergarteners and 8th grade students as they are
promoted to first grade and high school! We are planning special events to honor their
hard work at MC Cash. Here are the details:

8th Grade Trip. 8th grade students will join their teachers for a fun day at The Main
Event on Thursday, May 18. Permission slips have been sent home already.

8th Grade Promotion Ceremony. Please join us on Tuesday, May 23 at 9:00AM for a
promotion ceremony in our gym. Students will receive their promotion certificates and
we will also be presenting some very special recognition awards and announcing high
school scholarship recipients. Each student will receive tickets for four (4) guests. Tickets
may be picked-up by a parent in our main office. Congratulations, Class of 2023!
Welcome to 9th grade! Additional information is below:

At Cash, we believe that ALL students are capable of success, NO EXCEPTIONS!

Staff appreciation

Staff Appreciation is May 8-12. You can recognize the current and
former staff members by submitting a note on our district
website. We appreciate you taking the time to recognize the hard
work and dedication of our staff. Staff Appreciation Note

All Star Math Club
Our 3rd and 4th grade students have participated in the Superintendent’s Math All Star
club throughout the year. Cash students completed over 18,000 additional minutes of

https://mccash.laveenschools.org/staff-appreciation/?fbclid=IwAR1yA45Sx5g5tvNb5UrmoETMjRXhsLNudcNgwGzC_YIky-fjsoIpVdHjkjg


math practice through their participation in the club. It is time to return Chromebooks
to the office. We look forward to continuing this opportunity next year.

Summer School
Students in grades 2-5 have been selected for participation in summer school. This year
summer school will focus on reading and math. Students who attend will receive free
breakfast and lunch as well as participate in additional craft activities throughout the
week. If your child received a persimission slip please complete and return it. If you have
additional questions please contact Mark Bowden by calling the front office.

8th grade promotion:
It is time to celebrate our 8th grade students that are
moving on to high school. 8th grade promotion will be held
on Tuesday, May 23rd at 9:00 AM. 8th grade students
should report to the school on time and dress ready for
promotion.

Each family may request up to 4 promotion tickets.
Families are limited to 4 due to capacity limits in our gym.
The promotion ceremony will be livesteamed on YouTube for
those unable to attend. The link will be sent to families at
a later time.

Families may begin to request tickets beginning May 15th. Promotion tickets are not available
prior to the 15th. We look forward to celebrating this special time with you and your student.

2023-24 New Students and Kindergarten Enrollment
The 2023-24 enrollment period for new students began January 31.
If you have a child who will be enrolling for the first time in 2023-24, you will need to
complete a new enrollment for this child. You may begin the registration process online
through your ParentVue account; directions can be found online at
www.LaveenSchools.org/registration.

Cash Shirts and Hoodies

http://www.laveenschools.org/registration.


Student shirts and hoodies are available! The cost of the shirts is $15, hoodies are $30.
All sizes are in stock and ready for immediate delivery.

Like us on Facebook

Facebook is a great way to see what is happening at Cash. Student of
the Week pictures are posted on Facebook along with other events that
take place. Please take a moment to “like” us on Facebook.

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool

Important Dates
May 1-5th NWEA Testing
May 5th 1st Friday
May 23 8th Grade Promotion
May 24 Last Day of School
May 30 1st day of Summer School

2023 Arizona Tax Credit
Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount
you owe on your taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the
amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes,
the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax liabilities. You can

make your donation online or download the form here. .

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool
https://www.laveenschools.org/about-laveen/tax-credit/
https://www.laveenschools.org/about-laveen/tax-credit/

